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  Non-Public Minutes-3 

Selectboard 

      Monday, April 9, 2018  

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Tom Humphreys, Val Ogden, Eddie 

Arnold and Ron Olsen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

 

Melendy Pond Tenant Email Complaint 

Tad said we received an email from a tenant at Melendy Pond who is threatening to sue 

the Town of Brookline because the Town’s name is allegedly not on the deed for the 

property.  Tad said we need to find out if it is the Town of Brookline or Melendy Pond 

Authority on the deed.  Tad said this flags a legal question.  In the next month we are 

going to be forming a Melendy Pond Committee.  Tad said he will talk to Legal 

Counsel.  Eddie suggested asking Patti for the deed and start there. 

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 

 

 

 

_____________________________  ______________________________    

Brendan Denehy    Eddie Arnold 

 

 

 

_____________________________   ______________________________  

Tom Humphreys    Valerie Ogden    

  

 

 

______________________________ 

   Ron Olsen 
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